
August 23, 2018 

 

Dear Cavitt Parents,  

 

Cavitt science students participate in many hands-on activities that reinforce the 

concepts they learn in class. These activities require the purchase of many consumable 

items. Monetary donations that are made through the Eureka Schools’ Foundation and 

PTC are an invaluable part of our program but are shared throughout all departments 

and enrichment classes.  Additional donations that support your child’s core science 

class experience are much appreciated.  

 

Please note, that all donations are voluntary. We value any material donations that your 

family may be able to provide. It truly helps offset some of our department costs.  

 

If you would like to contribute material goods, you may send them to school with your 

student. In lieu of buying products, if  you would like to contribute monetarily to the 

department activities fund,  your checks can be made out to ​Cavitt Jr. High​.  

  

Thank you in advance for your help and support! 

The Cavitt Science Department 

 

Science Items Needed  (items in bold are in greater need) 

 
Batteries​: AA, AAA, 9-volt 

Toothpicks (flat, ​rounds​) 

Balloons 

Styrofoam Cups 

Disinfectant wipes 

Kleenex 

Clear plastic cups (any size) 

Gloves- latex free ​(Small, Med, Large) 

Zip-Lock Freezer Bags (any size)  

Tape, (blue, clear, scotch) 

Yeast (jar, not bags) 

Play-doh 

Dish Soap 

 

Duct Tape 

Corn Syrup Light (Karo) 

Glow sticks (not bracelets or necklaces) 

Dixie Cups 

Bubble gum  

Snack size candy 

Gas Butane BBQ lighters 

Food coloring-Red and Blue 

Empty 2-liter bottles 

Paper towel Tubes 

Pipe Cleaners (any color) 

Expo markers 

 

 


